86 Bridge Street, P.O. Box 20, Baldwinville, MA 01436-0020
TEL: 978-939-5323

FAX: 978-939-4309

John M. Driscoll, General Manager

The October 2020 Meeting of the Templeton Light Commission will be held on
Tuesday, October 6, 2020 at the Light & Water Office. The Light Meeting shall start
at 6:00 p.m.

Light Commissioners’ Meeting
October 6, 2020

AGENDA
ALL MEETING ATTENDEES MUST WEAR MASKS.

Call to Order
Approval of Agenda of 10-6-2020
Approval of Minutes of 8-25-2020

[This agenda is subject to change]

Old Business
- Residential Solar @ #412 Baldwinville Rd
- TMLP Operations Garage Expansion
- TMLP Transformer Storage Facility
- TMLP OPEB Trust Update
- mPower Data Collection Update
- HELPS Residential Energy Audits
- Gardner Airport customers
- 2019 Light Audit/2019 Net Income

New Business
- TMLP Poles Set on Ross Rd
- August 2020 Power Supply
- September 2020 KWH Sales & Revenues
- October 2020 Retail Rates

Other Business

Adjourn
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